Bill would put warning label
on sugary drinks

By Patrick McGreevy, Los Angeles Times

SACRAMENTO — Citing studies linking soda to obesity, a state
lawmaker and medical experts proposed a first-in-the-nation
bill Thursday that sugary drinks sold in California carry
health warning labels similar to those on cigarette packs.

They want warning labels on the fronts of all cans and bottles
of soda and juice drinks that have sugar added and 75 or more
calories per 12 ounces.

The label would read: “STATE OF CALIFORNIA SAFETY WARNING:
Drinking beverages with added sugar(s) contributes to obesity,
diabetes, and tooth decay.”
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